
CR-11 JLR Archives Report, Fred Hammond 
The Jaguar Land Rover Archives has expanded its hours and can now handle additional inquiries. When 
the pandemic hit, our hours were reduced to 8 hours a week. We are now manned three days a week – 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays, six hours a day.  

Thanks to some forward thinking on the part of JLR management, we have over 16,000 digitized images 
and over 500 digitized video pieces available to Club Members and Newsletter Editors, upon request. 
These can be used without fear of copyright issues and are provided Free of Charge to any Jaguar Club 
merely by contacting the JLR Archives. (All we ask is that the images do not get posted on the internet, 
especially the video!)  

While we haven’t issued Heritage Certificates since 2018, we still act as a resource for members who are 
looking for information on their cars, or, almost more importantly, information on cars they are looking 
to purchase. Best part: It all is provided free of charge!  

Our contact info is as follows: 

Fred Hammond 

(201) 341-1112 

Fhammond51@gmail.com 

 


